
From: Martin Jenkin [martinjenkin@broadsuredirect.com]
Sent: 07 January 2015 09:06
To: 'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Information Good Morning Lorraine,

Apologies for the lack of contact, I have been in and out of the office.

Have you received any correspondence from KGM?, we spoke to them prior to Christmas regarding the issues and they 
have been looking into the situation and as far as I am aware they were going to respond directly.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards

Martin Jenkin DDI 01843 598744
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Broadsure Direct - Telephone number: 01843 594477 - Fax Number: 01843 594488

This e-mail transmission is strictly confidential and intended solely for the person or organisation to whom it is 
addressed. It may contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient, you must not 
copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please reply to the sender as 
soon as possible and delete the message. Please note that we are able to, and reserve the right to, monitor e-mail 
communications passing through our network.

Broadsure Direct Is Authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority.

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 28 December 2014 23:59 To: martinjenkin@broadsuredirect.com Subject: Re: Simon Cordell Information

Hello Martin

Can you please get back to me with an update as I not heard anything from KGM about the email I sent over to you on 
the 30/11/2014 with the data that would be needed. I also have not heard anything from you about the section 9 witness 
statement. Please can you get back to me as soon as possible.

Regards

Lorraine
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